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CHRISTIAN VALUE
Our Christian value this half term is

Honesty. 

BIBLE QUOTE OF THE WEEK
I know, my God, that you test the heart

and are pleased with integrity.
Chronicles 29:17 

"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

STARS OF THE WEEK
Class 1 - India B 
Class 2 - Violet P 
Class 3 - Eesa W 
Class 4 - All of Year 2 
Class 5 - All of Year 2 
Class 6 - Alfie H 
Class 7 - Ruby-River P 
Class 8 - Olivia-Jade R 
Class 9 - Rayan A 
Class 10 - Emma O 
Class 11 - Libby S 

GOLD SCROLL 

BRAZIL SUPER LEARNING DAY Blaine D, Tomas G,
Fatima K, Aizah C,
Callum B, Awen H,

Mia-Rose R, Renesmae S,
Thomas P, Lola H,

Raimundo N, Sophia B,
Madison R, Iori R,

Dominic G, Ellyson T 

On Tuesday, key stage 1 celebrated starting their new
geography unit, Brazil, by taking part in a special
super learning day. 
They invited 'Dantastic' into school to deliver a
learning workshop that included learning how to do
the Samba and Capoeira (Brazilian martial art
dancing). They made chocolate brigadeiros (a
Brazilian chocolate treat), carnival masks and
Brazilian flags.  Once everything was made, the
children held mini-carnivals in their classrooms to
celebrate the Brazilian culture.
The super learning day was a huge success and the
children did not stop smiling all day. What an exciting
way to engage the children in their new topic! 
 



Don't forget that you can find lots of information on our website:
www.st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk




or follow us on 
                 @stjamesfarn                                             @stjamesfarnworth

ATTENDANCE
OUR TARGET IS  96%

Green - 100% - 95%
Yellow - 94.9% - 90%

Red - Below 90%

"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

SCIENCE COMPETITION
On Thursday, Miss Aspinwall took four year 5 pupils to
Bolton School to take part in a science challenge. They
participated in lots of amazing and exciting
investigations. The children thoroughly enjoyed the
experience. You can see more photos on our Facebook
page. 

STAFFING UPDATE 
After the half term, Miss Worsley will be returning from
maturity leave to continue teaching class 3. We look
forward to her return to school.
Sadly, this does mean the children will say goodbye to
Miss Ashrafi, who has worked wonderfully with class 3.
However, she will return to work with Miss Worsley
during the first week back to ensure a smooth transition.
We thank her for all her had work. 

UNIFORM REMINDER
As the weather becomes warmer, parents may opt for
their children to wear summer clothing. However, a full
school uniform is expected.
The school's summer uniform options are grey school
shorts or blue/white gingham summer dresses.
Black school shoes are expected all year round. 
Please do not be offended if a member of staff
addresses this with you.




